
 

 

Circular No – 066 / 2023 

Date: 25-05-2023 

To 

All Members of The Association 
 

KEA CONGRATULATES CHIEF MINISTER  

 URGES FOR LABOUR LAW REFORMS 

 

KEA has written a letter dated 20.05.2023 to the Hon’ble Chief Minister, 

Government of Karnataka, Congratulating on behalf of the Association.  KEA has 

requested for certain urgent Labour Law reforms.  Further, it is emphasised for 

bringing a paradigm shift in the Administration of the State to make it number one 

destination for the Investors which would in turn make way for setting up Industries 

and generation of employment and revenue to the State Exchequer. 

A copy of the letter addressed to the Chief Minister is attached. 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

       Sd/  

   [B C Prabhakar] 

                             President 








